
The Florida Panthers and the Park Springs Elementary 
School PTO are teaming up for the game on Saturday, April 

24th for an exclusive discount opportunity! A portion of 
the proceeds from each ticket sold goes back to the PTO!

*Tickets purchased using the Park Springs discount 
include parking! Present your ticket upon entry to the 

general parking lots and again when entering the building.

Park Springs Elementary School PTO’s Night 
with the Florida Panthers
Carolina Hurricanes vs. Florida Panthers

Saturday, April 24th at 7:00PM | BB&T CENTER

UPDATED BAG POLICY:
No purses, backpacks, backpack purses, cinch bags or sling bags allowed in BB&T Center. Only 

small clutches sized 4” x 6” will be permitted.

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:
Ted Dougherty | DoughertyT@floridapanthers.com | 954.835.8437

TO PURCHASE
CLICK HERE

https://fevo.me/flaparkspringspto
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